
Head: Matthew Sadler BA (Hons), NPQH 

Hampstead School, Westbere Road, London NW2 3RT 

T: 020 7794 8133 E: enquiries@hampsteadschool.org.uk  www.hampsteadschool.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
27 February 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Hampstead School Careers Fair – Thursday 14 March 2024 
 
 
We warmly invite you to attend the Hampstead School Careers Fair on Thursday 14 March. 
 
The Careers Fair is taking place between 9am – 3pm at Hampstead School. Nearly 40 
employers and further education providers will be attending. Throughout the day, students in 
every year group will visit the fair and will have the opportunity to speak with our guests to 
learn more about careers in different industries and sectors.  
 
We would like to invite parents to attend the Careers Fair to give you the opportunity to talk 
to employers and further education providers about your child’s progression and future 
career opportunities. 
 
The following employers and further education providers will be attending the Careers Fair, 
among many others: 
 

 Lloyds Banking Group 

 Savills 

 Transport for London 

 The Civil Service Fast Stream 

 Army 

 Royal Free Charity 

 PWC  

 The Francis Crick Institute 

 Kings College London, University 

 University of the Arts London 

 London Screen Academy  

 City of Westminster College Group 
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If you would like to attend the Careers Fair, please can you complete this short form so that 
we can prepare for your visit on the day. There will be year group time slots throughout the 
day, outlined on the form. If you would like to attend, you can choose to attend with your 
child’s year group or at any other time. Please indicate on the Microsoft Form if and when 
you will be attending. 
 
 
Link to the form (press Ctrl + Click to access): https://forms.office.com/e/0trLipip6M  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact either Ms Aksu (Careers Lead): 
b.aksu@hampsteadschool.org.uk  
 
or Ms Rothwell (Assistant Head for KS5 and Progression): 
r.rothwell@hampsteadschool.org.uk  
 
We are very much looking forward to this very exciting event and hope that you might be 
able to attend the fair on the day.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Miss Rothwell 
Assistant Head for KS5 and Progression 
                                                                                                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/0trLipip6M
mailto:b.aksu@hampsteadschool.org.uk
mailto:r.rothwell@hampsteadschool.org.uk

